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Dear Year 6 Parents,

We are very happy to be writing to you with details for the Y6 event on Thursday 16th July. We can’t wait to see all of the children!

We do need to make it very clear however, how the day will run. We don’t want the children to expect to be in and socialising with the whole year group. Obviously, due to COVD-19 and restrictions in place for social distancing, that will not be able to happen. These safety restrictions will be in place on the day:

· Children will be in groups of no more than 15 children. We will try our very best to put friendship groups together but please explain to your child that this may not be possible in all cases.

· The groups of children will not be able to join with other groups of children.

· The children may be with staff that they do not know and classrooms they are not familiar with.

· The children will be expected to regularly wash their hands throughout the event. 

· Shirt signing will not be able to take place this year. 

· We cannot have large groups of parents and children congregating outside school before or after the event.

We realise this all sounds somewhat negative, but it is essential that yourselves and your children are realistic about the expectations of the event. We will make it as special as we possibly can for the children and we really do want it to be a lovely way to finish their time at St George’s. 

We have been sent strict reminders from the Local Authority about possible Y6 events. Quite rightly they have reminded all schools that it is currently against the law to have any gatherings of more than 30. Therefore, we have no choice but to implement a very ‘controlled’ event. We do hope you understand the situation we are in.  

So, now that we have explained the serious side of it, let’s move onto the more positive aspects of the day! We are going to treat every child to lunch, provided by our local fish and chip shop. These are the options available:

· 6 Nuggets and chips and a choice of either curry sauce, peas, beans or gravy

· 4 Nuggets and chips and a choice as above

· Small sausage and chips and a choice as above

· Fish and chips and a choice as above

Please email the Y6 email address ( year6team@stgeorgesschool.org.uk ) with your child’s choice no later than Friday July 10th. Please note, your child will not be able to change their mind on the day as we will have pre-ordered everyone’s lunch. If they prefer to bring in a packed lunch, that’s fine but please let us know beforehand. We have also arranged a very nice treat for pudding too!

On this day we would like the children to wear their own clothes suitable for the weather of the day, these can be rainbow themed. We will hopefully be able to be outside for playtime in our bubbles, so please could the children wear sensible shoes.

We have been operating a one-way system with the children arriving through the access gate by Little Dragons and leaving through the junior gate and this is what we will do on the day. If the children can arrive between 9.45 – 10.15am then that will allow for social distancing. The groups will then be dismissed from the junior gate from 2 pm onwards.

Next week you will receive notification of which classroom and teacher your child will be with once we have final numbers.

We are very much hoping to give the children a special final day at St George’s and look forward to catching up with them.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 team.


